

## Canyon Del Oro

## High School

25 W. Calle Concordia \* Tucson, Arizona 85737 \* (520) 696-5560 \* Fax (520) 696-5590

October 21, 2005

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Witter,

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Canyon del Oro High School Music Department to thank you for your most generous contribution. The piano is beautiful and will serve to be so beneficial to our instructors and students alike. We have needed something like it for a long time and are thrilled to add it to our music dept. inventory. We are so glad that you thought of our school for your donation and we thank you for your support.

Sincerely, Carolyn Seidl

Carolyn Seidl

Fine Arts Dept. Chair

Canyon del Oro High School